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Monday 6 November 

Year 5 & 6 Bikeability 

Monday 13 November 

World Nursery Rhyme Week 

Wednesday 15 November 

Parents Evening 1-5pm 

Friday 17 November 

Children in Need 

Tuesday 21 November 

Year 5 & 6 Wonder Dome 

Friday 24 November 

Non-uniform day & ‘bring a bottle/chocolate’ 

Thursday 30 November 

Christmas Fayre 

Wednesday 6 December 

Movie Night 

Thursday 7 December 

Christmas Dinner Day & Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 8 December 

Friends of WVPS Winter Cafe 

Monday 11 December 

Year 3 visit to Murton Park 

Thursday 14 December 

Christingle Service—St John’s Church 

Wednesday 20 December 

School closes for Christmas holidays 

Wednesday 3 January 

School re-opens after Christmas holidays 

Wednesday 10 January 

Year 3 visit to St John’s Church 

Wednesday 31 January 

Movie Night 

Friday 9 February 

School closes for February half term 

Monday 19 February  

School re-opens after February half term 

Tuesday 5 March 

Year 5 visit to Saltaire 

Thursday 7 March 

World Book Day 

Wednesday 13 March 

Movie Night 

Wednesday 20 March  

Parents Evening 1-5pm 

Friday 22 March 

School closes for Easter holidays 

Monday 8 April 

School re-opens after Easter holidays 

Wednesday 8 May 

Movie Night 

Thursday 23 May 

School closes for Spring Bank 

Thursday 6 June 

School re-opens after Spring Bank 

Wednesday 3 July 

Movie Night 

Friday 5 July 

Sports Morning (TBC) 

Wednesday 10 July 

Whole school picnic-themed lunch 
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Headteacher’s Message 

You might remember that, around this time last year, we surprised the 
children by telling them we had arranged a whole school trip to Chester 
Zoo for all pupils from Reception to Year 6.  Due to fundraising and       
support from a local business, we were able to offer that trip completely 
free of charge to all pupils. 

The children (and staff!) absolutely loved the visit.  Memories were made which will 
last a lifetime and children also learnt so much about different animals, their habitats 
and characteristics.  We also received wonderful feedback from parents and carers, as 
well as volunteers and wider Trust staff who accompanied the children. 

This got us thinking… 

What if we could arrange a whole school trip for the following year?  

Well, the office team have been busy working their magic over the last few weeks and 
I am delighted to announce that our wish has come true! 

On Wednesday 4 January 2024, all pupils from Reception to Year 6 will be visiting the 
Alhambra Theatre in Bradford to watch Cinderella, the pantomime. 

Further details will follow in due course, but for now, please save the date!  We will be 
attending the matinee performance; leaving school around lunchtime and returning 
to school at approximately 5.30pm. 

I have informed the children this afternoon in celebration assembly and we are         
already just a little bit excited! 



Attendance 

Attendance data for the last 3 weeks is as follows: 
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w/c  9.10.23 

Reception 98.4% 

Year 1 93.2% 

Year 2 86.2% 

Year 3 93.2% 

Year 4 92.9% 

Year 5 93.8% 

Year 6 92.1% 

Butterfly Room 83.8% 

Children in Need 

On Friday 17 November, 

pupils and staff are invited 

to come to school wearing 

anything with spots in return 

for a £1 donation for this 

wonderful charity.  Please 

do not go to any                

unnecessary       

expense. 

w/c  16.10.23 

Reception 91.6% 

Year 1 93.2% 

Year 2 93.9% 

Year 3 92.1% 

Year 4 97.1% 

Year 5 94.8% 

Year 6 90.3% 

Butterfly Room 85.0% 

w/c  30.10.23 

Reception 99.0% 

Year 1 96.4% 

Year 2 90% 

Year 3 90% 

Year 4 97.9% 

Year 5 92.1% 

Year 6 96.6& 

Butterfly Room 90% 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you to everyone who 

brought in an item of food for 

our Harvest Festival.               

All contributions were donated 

to the Salvation Army Food 

Bank. 
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Year 3 and 4 thoroughly enjoyed their recent 

Geography field trips to the Yorkshire Dales! 


